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Updates for the parents of Beechtown High School

   OCTOBER 2022

Dear Parents,
         First full month of school....Check ! It has truly
been a great start to the school year! On behalf of the
entire CHCA staff, we want you to know that we have 
 thoroughly enjoyed working with each and everyone of
our students. As we look back and reflect on our first
month of school, we, as a staff, can't help but recognize
the individual growth in every single child! We are very
proud of our student body.  We would like to encourage
you to make note of the dates and special activities
mentioned under the "take note" section of this
newsletter.  In addition, attached you will find
information on picture day, Hot-Lunch Wednesdays,
field trip permission slips, and our Fall Celebration.
Lastly, please read the attached sick policy that we have
in place here at CHCA as we try to keep our staff and
students as healthy as possible.  Thank you for letting
us serve your family ! Happy Fall to all !

   

TAKE NOTE:

10/15 Tuition Due
10/18 Picture Day
10/24 Legend Hills Orchard
Field Trip
10/26 Fall Celebration
No School 11/8  (VOTING)

-CHCA Sta
ff

October Memory Verse

 Jesus looked at them
intently and said, 

 “Humanly speaking,
it is impossible. But

with God everything
is possible.



Matthew 19:26


